
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the 
City of Faribault will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 18, 
2016, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers on the irst loor of 
City Hall, 208 NW First Avenue, Faribault, MN.  The purpose of 
the hearing is to gather information from the public and make 
recommendations to the City Council regarding the adoption 
of an Ordinance opting-out of the requirements of Minnesota 
Statutes, Section 462.3593 regarding the regulation of temporary 
health care dwellings in the City.  
Anyone interested in this request may comment in person or 
in writing.  Additional information on the request and a copy of 
the proposed ordinance is on ile and available from the City’s 
Planning Ofice.
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